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Erratum

In the article entitled “Evaluation of Patients with Fibrotic Interstitial Lung Disease: Preliminary Results from the Turk-UIP
Study,” by Musellim et al., published in the March 2021 issue of the Turkish Thoracic Journal, the authors' name and

surname spelled reversed erroneously.
The error has been corrected accordingly and updated in the journal’s archive.
You can access the corrected version of the article through the link below:

https://turkthoracj.org/en/evaluation-of-patients-with-fibrotic-interstitial-lung-disease-preliminary-results-from-the-turk-u
ip-study-165346
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